
        11th November 2016 

Things to note: 

Thank you to all parents who attended Tom Robson’s Growth Mindset talk. I hope you found 

him as inspirational as we did.  

Can we please request that children learn their lines for the Christmas performance? 

 

What we have been learning: Aspiration Week! 

On Monday, Tom Robson joined us to talk about Diamond Power – enabling 

children to take ownership of their problem solving. 

 

We had visits from many lovely parents, who inspired us and opened our eyes to 

the many different jobs out there. We discussed the path to achieving these jobs 

so the children could see how our education right now, helps towards achieving 

our dream job. 

On Thursday, the children loved dressing up in their costumes to share what they 

would like to be when they are older. It was wonderful to see the fantastic 

costumes of all the children… I hope their dreams come true! 

 

Next week: 
We shall be continuing with our theme; writing up and preparing for our Museum. We will also focus 

on Science, investigating rock types and which were useful to the Stone Age people. In Maths, we will 

be looking at subtraction methods. 



 


